- Welcome Page <
 - General < Information
- **Event Schedule <**
 - Registration <
- Accommodations <
 - Travel < Information
 - Tourism <
 - Hope College <
 - MACTLAC.org <

Midwestern Association of Chemistry Teachers in Liberal Arts Colleges
2009 Annual Meeting at Hope College in Holland, Michigan

October 16-17, 2009

Hope College welcomes the members of the Midwestern Association of Chemistry Teachers in Liberal Arts Colleges to our campus.

As you plan your trip to west Michigan, you may want to come in early or stay some additional time to enjoy some of the natural resources in west Michigan.

Please use the links at the left to get more information about the program, lodging, travel and on line registration. If you are traveling from Wisconsin or Minnesota, be sure the check Travel Information regarding



the Lake Michigan Ferry from Milwaukee to Muskegon (about 30 miles from Holland). We will have a shuttle from Muskegon to Hope on Thursday afternoon and Friday morning and a return shuttle to Muskegon on Saturday afternoon and Sunday morning. This will save you time in driving through Chicago and the cost of putting your car on the ferry. If you are interested in this shuttle, email mactlac09@hope.edu or call Donna @ 616-395-7630.